
 
 

 
April 26, 2022 
 
 
Beverly Hills Planning Commission  
City of Beverly Hills 
455 North Rexford Drive 
Beverly Hills, CA 90210 
 

Dear Honorable Chair Licht and Members of the Beverly Hills Planning Commission: 

 

The Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce writes to you in support of Beverly Hills business 
Spring Place.  Spring Place provides an innovative co-working space and membership club with 
a focus on the fashion, media and entertainment industries.  The company’s presence and 
distinguished membership provides an important amenity to the community and a certain 
prestige to the City.   

The Chamber understands that a significant number of complaints have been lodged against 
Spring Place regarding activities occurring at their business.  Those complaints should be 
evaluated and appropriate action taking accordingly.   

The Chamber supports Spring Place as an important ongoing place of business and asks that you 
permit it to continue to operate under current regulations and any additional regulations as this 
Commission may deem appropriate. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Sincerely,  

 

Todd Johnson 
President and CEO 
Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce    


